
Good afternoon chair, members of the committee,

I am a gun-owning Democrat and resident of Portland. I oppose this bill. Punishing victims of theft for crimes committed with their 
stolen property is unbelievably unfair. I lock my firearms up but a quick youtube search will show you how easy it is for a determined 
criminal to defeat safes and trigger locks. Please do not move this bill forward. You wouldn’t hold someone liable for a vehicular 
homicide committed with their stolen car- don’t create a double standard here and punish crime victims. Thank you for your time.


